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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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RE: SUA-667
Docket 40-4492

Dear Mr. Hall:

ax

By letters dated February 8, 19%0 and July 12, 1890 ANC
requested NRC's concurrence that the portion of Tailings Pond
No.2 south of 779,600 N had achieved 90% consolidation. We
have been informed by Mr. Ray Gonzales that the NRC would like
to have the radon barrier placed over the entire pond in one
operation completed in one construction season. In view of
this, we request that NRC review all the settlement data
provided on July 12, 1990 and determine if you are in agreement
that consolidation has occurred over al{;of Tailings Pond No.
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